
March Panhellenic Newsletter
A Message From The President

Dear Panhellenic Community,

Welcome back from Spring Break! I hope that your first half of the semester has
been great! I am honored to represent the Panhellenic community through my
position of President, and I’m beyond excited to see what we can accomplish over
this semester and next. The 2022 executive board has been hard at work on
exciting projects like Rho Gamma selections, Philanthropy events for Circle of
Sisterhood, Values Month programming, and several participation events. We are
all thrilled for the year ahead of us and we cannot wait to work towards creating
memorable experiences within our Panhellenic sororities and across councils. I
am certain that Panhellenic will continue to be community that embraces
sisterhood and strives to enrich the lives of those around us. We are so excited to
serve you this year; here’s to 2022! 

​With love in Panhellenic,
Elyse Cipriano
2022 Panhellenic President

Circle of Sisterhood Information



Join the Circle of Sisterhood GroupMe!

Important March Panhellenic Dates:

March 4th: Phi Mu Founder's Day
March 14th: Circle of Sisterhood Week Starts
March 15th: Tunnel of Expression BLUU Ballroom
March 15th: Delta Gamma Founder's Day
March 22nd: Vanessa McNeal BLUU Ballroom 7pm (Participation Event)
March 31st: Circle of Sisterhood Movie Night KFCB 203-A @7pm
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https://www.facebook.com/tcupanhellenic/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/tcupanhellenic
https://www.instagram.com/tcupanhellenic/

